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New surgeon at hospital in Auburn
(KLZA)-- The Nemaha County Hospital in Auburn has announced the addition of
Dr. Kelly J. Krier to the medical team.

Dr. Krier is board certified in colorectal surgery and general surgery with
additional interest in cancer prevention, benign conditions, treatment of anorectal
conditions, fissures and incontinence.

Dr. Krier is a South Dakota native. She will hold clinic and perform surgeries on
the 4th Tuesday of every month at the hospital in Auburn.

Dr. Krier is a graduate of South Dakota State University and received her medical
degree from the University of South Dakota School of Medicine and completed
her residency in general surgery at The University of New Mexico.

Dr. Krier's interest in colorectal surgery led her to do a fellowship in colorectal
surgery in Utah.
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